
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Science 
The human body and 

senses 
We will be learning all about 
our bodies and testing our 

senses to the limit with lots of 
fun and exciting experiments. 

 

Geography 
Our Geography 

We will begin by exploring our new 

school environment and then 
expand to look at Chorlton and all 

it has to offer.  We will use what 
we have learnt to answer our topic 

question. 
 

Computing 
We will be making ourselves 

comfortable in the ICT suite and 

becoming familiar with the parts of 
a computer, developing mouse 

control and learning how to 

navigate a desktop. 

 

Religious 

Education 
We have an RE day 
once a half term.  
We will be looking 

at ourselves and 
celebrating what 

makes us special as 

individuals. 

 

Maths 
We will be spending this half term 

working on place value to 20, 

including number bonds and 
addition and subtraction. 

 
Our maths lessons are very 
practical and interactive. 

 

English 
We will be learning to write super 

sentences with capital letters, full stops 
and finger spaces. We will be reading 

our work back to make sure it makes 
sense. 

 

We will be reading a variety of fiction 
books including ‘Funny Bones and Owl 

Babies’ 

 

Art 
Our focus will be on 

self portraits.  As well 

as exploring the 
shapes, proportions 
and colour of our 

faces, we will look at 
the work of 

Arcimboldo and have 

fun with vegetables! 

 

Physical 
Education 

Gym 
We will be learning how to 
safely use the equipment in 

the hall. 
Outdoor games 

We will be practicing our 

ball skills and learning why 
exercise is important. 

 

Enrichment 

and Trips 
We will be going on a 
tour of our local area. 

We will also be 
visiting Eureka!  More 

details to follow. 
 

 

Year 1: Autumn 1 

Is Chorlton a good 

place to live? 

Music 
The fabulous 

Mrs Murray will 

be teaching us 
how to make 

music using our 
bodies – 

exploring pulse 
and rhythm! 

 



 

Parent/Carers reply slip. Please send in your suggestions and comments by returning this slip to your child’s class teacher. 

 


